CITY OF GRAND HAVEN 519 WASHINGTON AVENUE GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN, 49417

HISTORIC CONSERVATION DISTRICT COMMISSION NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Historic Conservation District Commission scheduled on Thursday, January 20, has been cancelled out of the abundance of caution and for the health and safety of our members. The commission will hopefully reconvene in February.

This notice is posted pursuant to the Open Meetings Act. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Mary Angel, Administrative Liaison of the Historic Conservation District Commission, at 616-847-4888 or by email at mangel@grandhaven.org.

Mary Angel

Administrative Liaison Historic Conservation District Commission

DATED: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 **POSTED:** Tuesday, January 18, 2022